
September 28, 2021 

Kari Parsons (kariparsons@elpasoco.com) 

2021-TA-1347 Grandview Reserve Planned Use Development near Falcon 

Hello Kari Parsons, 

The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (Service) has reviewed the documents associated with the Grandview 
Reserve 1200 PUDSP, File #: PUDSP2110 in Flacon, CO. Consistent with our determination of April 29, 
2020, the Service has no concerns with this project resulting in impacts to species listed as candidate, 
proposed, threatened, or endangered. 

We appreciate your efforts to ensure the conservation of threatened and endangered species. Thank 
you for contacting us and please let me know if you have any further questions. 

 
George L. San Miguel 
  
Wildlife Biologist 
Colorado Ecological Services Field Office 
US Fish & Wildlife Service 
134 Union Blvd., Suite 670 
Lakewood, Colorado  80228 
(303)236-4752 
George_SanMiguel@FWS.gov 
 
 


